Mark Connors

From: I
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 8:12 PM

To: Mark Connors

Subject: External Email Warning Utility pole/ cell phone antenna at 18 Walnut Rd

Good afternoon Mark,

We are concerned about the proposed cell phone antenna being installed in front of our home ( we are at 24
Walnut Road). We feel that there are several other options that would be just as effective, but less intrusive to
homeowners who live in proximity. We do plan on attending the town meeting on 4/1, but are hoping you can
encourage the cell phone antenna to be installed at the plaza across the street as this would be less of a concern
to us. Also, there was a vote that supported installing a cell phone tower behind the police station, why was that
not pursued? Perhaps we should go back to that plan? There was no transparency about this plan when they
replaced the pole last fall and we had to sign for its installation. We find this all very disconcerting.

Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter,

Shaun and Ondine Dwyer



jdooley


